DLHY-RIDGE GOLF COURSE COMMITTEE
- SUMMARY OF MEETING - SEPTEMBER 25, 1972

-

The September 25th Meeting of the Golf Course Committee was called to
order at 8:30 P.M. in the Town Hall. X

Members present: Don Brooks, Fred Orrico, Vincent Paccadolmi,
Ray Phelan, Judge Shields, and Supt. Larry Fischer
Members absent: David Canfield, Paul McDevitt, Gino Torcellini

Members discussed the situation of the Gracey Tree Clearing...

Don Brooks feels that they are owed "not a dime more than $13,000
which was for tree cutting services only." We will let it rest,
awaiting Gracey's next move. Don Brooks met briefly with the
Selectmen on Thursday night to update them as to what has transpired
re Gracey, etc.

The next time Fazio comes to the Site, the Selectmen would like to
meet him there at the Site,*as a group, which will be early next week.
In this regard, Ray Phelan told Members that he had been contacted by
the Planning & Zoning Commission, and that several of them, and others
wish to visit the site on Saturday at 9:30 &4.M., which is most agree-
able to Members, of course.

Superintendent, Larry Fischer made his report. We have nine tees
seedad and two fairways; the 18th and 10th will be finished tomorrow.
The Pond is ®"coming along." The 4th green and llth green are shaped.
The 15th green is coming along. There was considerable discussion re
the 'pimple' on the li4th; there is only a little ledge left on 15th tee.
We are going to as ’emo to knock as much down as he can and then to

. cover it up. We will have Tom Fazio take a look at it.

Don Brooks wants to meet with Harry Eckoff the next time he is in the
area for his advise on the best way to charge fees when the course opens.

Burnie Leighton has offered us the use of a small building to store
our maintenance equipment temporarily; it presently has hay stored
there which is going to be moved. We have asked him for a price on a
short-term lease (about a year with an option to renew.)

Don Brooks asked Larry Fischer to look into the availability & desir-
ability of an old Jacobson F-10 which Rich Chrysler has for sale.

Don Brooks asked about the possibility of locating another drag-line;
Bacchiocci has one and so does Jorden Asketh (non-union & a good price,
says Fred Orrico.) Don Brooks will look into this himself.

Vincent Paccadolmi has six or seven resumes for Golf Pro, and is
possibly interested himself if the price is right.



